From: kelly lester

Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2016 4:47 PM
To: Wendy Cooke

Subject: Sam cancilla park

Hello

| would like to object to the current decision regarding Sam Cancilla gazebo because
there is no development plan to use the remaining $25000.00. I'd like to notify council
on a few of the needs of this park's users and suggest some inspired ideas relevant to
Parks, Culture, and Historical.

Thank you kindly,

Kelly Lester



